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SUMMARY
Revises statutes to make clear that county clerk or other filing officer is not required to provide
secrecy envelope for ballot if Secretary of State has approved alternative procedure to ensure
secrecy.

Authorizes county clerk, beginning seven days before date of election, to begin tallying any ballots
received, instead of just ballots delivered by mail.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT

http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

